From:  Mary Ann Marcinkiewicz <mmarcinkiewicz@rcn.coms>

To: mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us

Date:  03/23/2020 11:53 AM

Subject: Comments on Agenda Items for Select Board Meeting of March 23, 2020

Comments for the Select Board of Arlington on agenda items for the
meeting of March 23, 2020--

#8--The fifth paragraph of this item is also ambiguously written in a
way that should concern Arlington residents, especially in
combination with the sixth paragraph. There are no examples given of
what "extraordinary actions” might be considered or any limits to
what might be done, and there is not yet enough of a c¢risis to grant
an unelected town manager such extraordinary powers, especially given
that there is neither a sunset provision nor a requirement that the
Select Board renew this' power, which remains in effect until the Town
Manager declares the State of Emergency no longeér exists.

This is an anti-democratic measure, and I see nothing in the way this
item is written that would prevent the Town Manager suspending the
governance of the Select Board or Town meeting indefinitely.as an
extraordinary action.

We should not democratically vote away democracy!



